Two Girls from Madhya Pradesh Selected in 'Youth
Exchange for Change' Project

Why In News?

= On January 28, 2023, Project Coordinator of NGO 'Youth Exchange for Change' project, Abha
Sharma told that four girls from India have been selected in the international '"Youth Exchange for
Change' project, out of which two girls are from Madhya Pradesh. are of.

Key points

= On this occasion, Project Coordinator Abha Sharma said that the 'Youth Exchange for Change'
project is an international project. Four girls from India have been selected in this, out of which two
girls are Sonali Vishwakarma of Mohandra village of Panna district of Madhya Pradesh and Varsha
Jatav of Guna.

= Abha Sharma said that Sonali Vishwakarma of Mohandra village of Panna district of Madhya
Pradesh and Varsha Jatav.of Guna have been selected in the 'Youth Exchange for Change' project.
The other two girls, Khushbu and Kajal Kanojia, are from Banaras district of Uttar Pradesh. These
four girls are representing India under this project.

= The collaboration of this project is with 'Milan Foundation', an organization working in India and
'PRC', an-organization working in Nepal. Through this project, these girls will take the voice of
youth to the world level.
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